
 
 
 
D​ecember 22, 2020 
 
Good Evening West York, 
 
Even though West York’s schools will be closed to students over the holiday break, our nurses 
will still be available should a COVID-19 question or concern arise. Families should also 
continue to contact their child’s school nurse throughout the break with information on students 
or household members who test positive. Nurses can be reached by email, text, or phone as 
noted below.  
 

 
Please note that ​we will resume communicating positive cases as we learn about them when 
buildings reopen on January 4, 2021. 
 
Best wishes for a safe and healthy holiday. 
 
Todd Davies 
Superintendent 

SCHOOL NURSE EMAIL CELL NUMBER 

High School Jenn Ferber jlferber@wyasd.org 717-659-3409 

Middle School Cindy Rose carose@wyasd.org 717-793-0399 

Trimmer Linda Green lsgreen@wyasd.org 717-887-3154 

Lincolnway Melissa Franklin mrfranklin@wyasd.org 717-779-5642 

Wallace Vicki Combs vjcombs@wyasd.org 717-887-3187 


